
 

 

Village of Farnam 

310 Main Street 

P.O Box 7 

Farnam, NE 69029 

(308) 569-2355 

Village of Farnam Board Proceedings 

Public Hearing – Zoning Variance Request 

June 14, 2022 

Notice of said meeting were given in advance to all members of the Board of Trustees and were 

also posted in three public places within the Village of Farnam. All proceedings hereinafter 

shown were taken while the meeting was open to the attendance of the public. This is an open 

meeting of Farnam Village Board. The Village of Farnam abides by the Open Meetings Act in 

the Conducting of Business. The Village Board may vote to go into Closed Session on any 

agenda item as allowed by state law.  

Village Chairman Pro Temp, Tracy Adkisson, called the Hearing to order at 6:51 p.m. Board of 

Trustees answering roll call were Tracy Adkisson, Mike Russman, Dan Widick and Darla 

Lungrin. 

Motion moved by Widick, second by Russman, to approve the advertised agenda for the 

Hearing. Roll vote showed – Yes: Adkisson, Lungrin, Russman, Widick; four approved, motion 

carried. 

The Request for Zoning Variance submitted by property owners, Steve and Marilyn Smith, in 

regards to property legally defined as lots 13, 14 and 15, block 2, 1st addition, Farnam, Dawson 

County, Nebraska, physical address 409 Main St, Farnam, Nebraska was read by Village Clerk, 

Darcy Gurule. 

The issue was opened for public comment. No comments were made. 

Motion moved by Widick, second by Russman, to approve the variance request for the above-

described property. Roll vote showed – Yes: Adkisson, Widick, Russman, Lungrin; four 

approved, motion carried. 

Motion moved by Lungrin, second by Adkisson, to adjourn the Hearing at 6:53 PM CST. Roll 

vote showed – Yes: Widick, Lungrin, Adkisson, Russman; four approved, motion carried. 


